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From: Ellen Drazner [mailto GGG ”EM'——\L%J

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 1:49 PM

To: ELLEN DRAZNER <y |2 frate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>;
Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>;
Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca,
Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>;
michael.dibiase@vaughan.ca; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>

Cc: info@preservethornhillwoods.com '

Subject: Re: 9000 Bathurst Street

{ wanted to be at the meeting today, but | work. I'm very disappointed that | was not able to give my
objections to the proposed construction. This will add traffic to my beautiful neighbourhood and cause
parking problems. | moved into this neighbourhood since it was individual homes. | object to the
construction and the fact that you held these meeting when working people can not attend. | would like
to be at the April 4th meeting and hope you will change the start time to 7 PM so | can be represented.
Thanks, Ellen Drazner

B Mistywood Crescent

Sent from my IPAD

OnJun 13, 2015, at 16:06, ELLEN DRAZNER <4y /1O te:

| moved into this community over a decade ago and enjoy living here. I'm concerned that the Jaffari
Village plans will segregate the community and cause even greater traffic congestion. This
Neighborhood is one community. These plans do not allow for a cohesive community feeling which
is why | moved here. The density of their proposed plans will add tremendous parking problems.
Please preserve our community.

Thanks,

Ellen Drazner

R Mistywood Crescent,
Thornhill, ON. L4J SE6
905-8681-2008




